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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, & Rye 

 
Weather Trends/Outlook 
Precipitation in August totaled 4.8 inches compared to the long term average of 3.5 inches.  Over the 
past 12 months, total precipitation is 4.4 inches below average.  Average monthly temperature was 
73oF;  5oF above the historical average. 

 

 
Current Water Use Restrictions 
Currently, no drought conditions occur on 
the Seacoast. 

There are currently no local water use 
restrictions, but residents are advised to 
follow prudent lawn watering practices 
(watering only one-half inches of water 
twice per week between the hours of 7 pm 
and 7 am) in order to minimize the 
probability of mandatory water use 
restrictions later this year. 

Go to Aquarion’s website at for more Lawn 
& Garden Irrigation 
Guidance:  http://www.aquarion.com/NH
/lawn-garden-irrigation-tips 
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Current Drought Status as of August 31, 2018 
Intensity  US Drought Monitor 

New Hampshire 

 

None 
 

D0 (Abnormally Dry) 
 

D1 (Moderate Drought) 
 

D2 (Severe Drought) 
 

D3 (Extreme Drought) 
 

D4 (Exceptional Drought) 
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Aquarion Water Company will be cleaning 
water mains in the Hampton, North Hampton 
and Rye from Monday, September 10 through 
mid-November, so we can ensure that you 
continue to receive the highest quality water.

This project should last approximately ten This project should last approximately ten 
weeks and, during that time, you might notice 
some discoloration in your water. This 
discoloration results from the temporary 
disturbance of the water flow, which stirs up 
naturally occurring minerals that settle in water 
mains.

You may want to store tap water in the You may want to store tap water in the 
refrigerator ahead of time for drinking and 
cooking. And, if your water is discolored, delay 
washing clothes until it is clear.

We appreciate your understanding and patience. We appreciate your understanding and patience. 
Our crew will begin in the neighborhoods 
around Exeter Road in Hampton. Work will be 
performed on weekdays between 8:00 am and 
5:00 pm. Affected street information will be 
updated daily on our water main cleaning 
hotline at 1-800-203-7000 and under our alert 
listings at listings at www.aquarionwater.com. 

For other questions, please call our Customer 
Service Center at 603-926-3319.

Aquarion Improving Hampton 
System Water Mains


